
 
 

 
 
 
 
Belp, the13 th of December 2005 
 
 
Report on the ISIA- World championship and assembly of delegates 2005 in Levi 
 
Thanks to the snow which we got in the very last moment the WC in Levi has been carried 
out in conformity with its program. 
 
The assembly of delegates asked for more severe controls of the mode of handing over the 
ISIA badge and of the compliance to minimum standards. 
 
Juksu Olkkola, the chairman of the Finish Ski Instructors Association did a splendid work 
together with his team. 25 nations with almost 300 participants created a festive atmosphere 
in Levi. The illuminated, snow covered fairy landscape was for all a unique experience.  
 
The technical committee was responsible for the fulfilment of the regulations. I thank Richi 
Walter and his team for their work.  
 
The defile of the nations in the fairy landscape of Levi, the exiting competitions and the party 
hold in the arena will remain as unforgettable remembrance for all participants.  
 
I thank all nations which decided to participate in the ISIA- World championship at Levi. Many 
positive conversations were carried out and the assembly of delegates adopted the results of 
the Innsbruck seminar. Together with statutory discussions the future of ISIA has been ana-
lysed. The assembly decided that ISIA must insist on a more severe control of minimum 
standards, ensure a more severe monitoring of the mode of handing over the ISIA badge 
(highest level of instruction) and obtain accreditation of ISIA in Brussels. 
 
We will inform you very soon about the ways to fulfil theses objectives 
 
Once again my very warm thanks go to Juksu and his team and all participants. 
 
All results may be looked at on Internet on the following address: www.isiaski.org (Levi WC). 
 
I wish much snow and all the best for the forthcoming high days, 
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